

FATHER MICHAEL GOETZ CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Volume 12, Issue 12



330 CENTRAL PARKWAY WEST, MISSISSAUGA ON , L5B 3K6

WEBSITE: HTTPS://WWW.DPCDSB.ORG/GOETZ

PHONE: 905.277.0326

EMAIL:FATHERMICHEALGOETZSECONDARYSCHOOLINFO@DPCDSB.ORG

SUPERINTENDENT: DULCIE BELCHIOR + CATHOLIC SCHOOL TRUSTEES: BRUNO IANNICCA, STEFANO PASCUCCI & LUZ DEL ROSARIO

PRINCIPAL: SHARON ALLEGRETTO + VICE PRINCIPALS: EKWY ODOZOR & VINCE ANGARAN

Greetings to the Goetz Community,

We will be holding our Catholic School Council meeting in the library at 6:00pm today, Monday November 18th. All parents are welcome to join in-person. Also today, Graduation photos On Tuesday, November 19th, all students will be receiving their mid-term report cards via email to their board email accounts. If you have any concerns about your child's progress to date, please feel free to reach out to your child's teacher by calling the main office. For the next two weeks starting today, Graduation photos are being taken by appointment. If you are a parent of a grade 12 student, please ensure that an appointment is booked for their photo sitting through Edge Imaging.

In recognition of Bullying Awareness and Prevention week, We wish to remind everyone that we need to continue to respect and care for one another in our efforts to build a Caring Catholic Community so that everyone in our Goetz community has extremely positive and enriching experiences each and every day. This is a fantastic school and place to be! Have a wonderful week!

Ms. Allegretto

VIRTUE OF THE MONTH







Graduation Photos

Monday, November 18 - Friday, November 22.

Book your portrait session online today Sign up at bookmygrad.ca

School Code: FMG

UPCOMING EVENTS

MONDAY NOVEMBER 18TH PARENT COUNCIL MEETING (6-8PM)

NOVEMBER 14TH - NOVEMBER 28TH OSSLT - ONTARIO SECONDARY SCHOOL LITERACY TEST

> NOVEMBER 18TH - NOVEMBER 22ND GRADE 12 GRADUATION PHOTO'S

> > THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21 SEMI-FORMAL

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22 PD DAY - NO SCHOOL

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27 CIVVIES DAY GRADE 12 OSAP PRESENTATION

Hello Gators.

This week is the last week of Ordinary Times in the Catholic Church; the liturgical year is winding down as we begin to anticipate the hope of the birth of Jesus.

Our chaplaincy group is also waiting in anticipation for our Advent Kickoff and our Christmas Basket Drive. This past meeting, and the meeting this week, students will be finalizing all of the preparations needed to have a successful Advent here at Father Michael Goetz...

- The Chaplaincy Team.

